From: registrar

To:
Subject: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Monday, March 1, 2021 5:56:22 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, February 27,2021 11:18 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-27

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Wendy Leslie

-- Phone --

-- Company --
N/A

-- Address --

-- Comments --

While I can understand that Hydro One needs to remain fiscally responsible as an organization, moving forward
with this proposal during a pandemic is socially irresponsible. Many seasonal property owners are struggling to keep
properties that have been in their families for decades - they are not high income earners and many have suffered
numerous hardships over the past year through deaths, loss of health, and loss of employment.

While many corporations are working hard to give their customers a break during these trying times, Hyrdro One is
seeking to cause additional hardship. It will be a grave shame if the OEB does not view this change as inappropriate
at this point when this is already so much suffering in these unprecedented times.
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